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GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERITORY OF DELHI 

HEADQUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: CONNAUGHT PLACE 

NEW DELHI - 110001 

NO. F6/DFS/MS /SZ/2022/ EH193 
DATED: 15/02/2022 

To, 
The Addl. Commissioner of Police, 
Licensing Unit 1st Floor, 
P.S Defence Colony, 
New Delhi-110049. 

Subject: Issuance of Fire Safety Certificate in rlo M/s Jubliant food works Ltd (Dominos 

Pizza) Located at Shop No. F -9, First Floor, Malik Plaza, Plot No. 5, Sector - 4, Dwarka, 

New Delhi. 

Sir, 
Please refer to Online application no 2022010700399 Dated 10/01/2022 on the subject 

mentioned above. In this connection it is submitted that that the above said premises was visited by 

the officer concerned of this department on 01/02/2022 to see the compliance of the shortcomings 

communicated vide this office letter no. 
F6/DFS/MS/SZ/EH/2019/336 dated 17/01/2019 and found 

that the shortcomings are still not fully complied. Applicant may be ask to comply the shortcomings 

under intimation with this department. Operation of restaurant is not safe until F.S.C is issued. 

In view of the above Fire Safety Certificate from f+re safety point of view cannot be 

considered at this stage. 

Yours faithfully, 

(A Gar) 
Delhi Fire Service 

Copy to 

wCi Fire cto 

1. The Manager M/s Jubliant food works Ltd (Dominos Pizza) Located at Shop No. F -9, 

First Floor, Malik Plaza, Plot No. 5, Sector- 4, Dwarka, New Delhi. 

2. Deputy Health Officer, Health Department, SDMC, Dhansa stand, Najafgarh, New Delhi 

- 110043. 



CA 

GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE: NEW DELHI-110001. 
No. F6/DFS/MS/SZ/EH/2019 o3 
To 

Dated:| 11 1 

The Joint Commissioner of Police, 

1 Floor, Licensing Unit, Police Station, 

Defense Colony, New Delhi. 

Subject: -Regarding issuance of Fire Safety Certificate in rlo M/s Jubliant Food Works Ltd 
Domino's Pizza) situated at Shop No. F-9, F.F. Malik Plaza Plot No. 5, Sector-4 

Dwarka New Delhi. 

Sir 
This is in reference to your letter no.31842/Jt.CP/Lic/EH (DA-IV) dated 14.8.2019 

on the subject cited above.in this connection it is to inform you that aforesaid restaurant 

building has been inspected by the officer concerned of this department on 14.9.2019 in 

presence of Sh. Rohit (Shift Manager) to check compliance of the shortcomings issued vide 

this department letter no. F6/DFS/MS/SZ/EH/2019/336 dated 17.1.2019 (Copy enclosed) 

During inspection, it has been observed that shortcomings as per the above said 

letter has not been rectified yet. 

In view of the above shortcomings, Fire Safety Certificate cannot be granted. You 

are requested to direct the management of the restaurant to rectify the said shortcomings 

under intimation to this department for taking further necessary action. 

Yours fathfuy 

(Afuil Gárg) 
Chief Fire Officer 

Ph.011-23414250 
Copy to- 

1. Sh. Puneet jain , Shop No. F-9, FF, Malik Plaza, Plot No. 5, Sector-4, 

Dwarka, New Delhi. 
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